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ICYMI: Crill Avenue Roadway Improvement Project Begins Today 
 

 
Palatka, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to begin a roadway 

resurfacing project on State Road 20/Crill Avenue from Palm Avenue to Osceola Street today. 

The improvement project work includes milling and paving the roadway from Palm Avenue to Osceola 

Street, sidewalk repairs, curb and gutter work and upgrading the traffic signals at Palm Avenue, Westover 

Drive, Husson Avenue, and Mosely Avenue. The pedestrian flashing beacon on State Road 20 and 18th 

Street will also be updated.  

To safely complete the work, periodic lane closures will be necessary Monday through Sunday from 8 

p.m. to 6:30 a.m. To minimize traffic impacts, most construction work will be completed during 

nighttime hours. 

Halifax Paving, Inc. was selected to complete the $1.5 million improvement project by late 2020, weather 

and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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